
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Crested Butte South Metropolitan District  

 
The regular meeting of the Board of Directors of the  

Crested Butte South Metropolitan District scheduled for 

Wednesday, November 24th, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. has been 

cancelled and will move its next regularly scheduled meeting to  

Wednesday, December 8th, 2021 at 6:00 P.M. 

at 280 Cement Creek Road. 

 

For further information please call 

970-349-5480 

Ronnie Benson 

District Manager 


